
Compliments of:
CHRISTINE WOLTER

Ph: 250.317.1782
Great Service.
Great Results.

Summer is in full swing in the 
Okanagan and your yard can be an 
ideal place for fun in the sun. Here are 
a few safety items to double check 
so that summer doesn’t become a 
bummer:

Mow, mow, mow your lawn
Of course you will want to make sure 
your yard is pristine for play and the 
public. However, the lawnmower can 
be a hazard if not managed properly. 
Before you mow the lawn, do a quick 
walk through to make sure there are 
no toys, rocks or other objects that 


